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I oppose SB 85.   Oregon dairy farmers are the best at producing quality dairy 

products.  I visit  many Oregon dairy farms each year in my business, and I 

consistently see high standards of environmental stewardship and pride of 

ownership.   More restrictions and regulations are not helpful or necessary.   I urge 

you to VOTE NO ON SB 85. 


